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CIS SOCCER

Our Open Boys Football Team faced off against last year's CIS Cup Champions, William
Clarke College, in the second round of the CIS Football Cup. Putting their best foot
forward in true Thomas Hassall style, they led with a 2-1 score at halftime, securing a

final victory of 6-2.

They now advance to Round 3 - congratulations to all of the boys in the team! Goodluck in the
next round.

Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Co-ordinator
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